
From: Theresa Parker
To: Allen, Dee
Subject: RE: Cory Riverside - adequacy of consultation request - 30 November
Date: 10 December 2018 11:31:59

Dear Ms Allen, just to confirm that we will not be responding to this consultation.

Kind Regards

Theresa Parker
Senior Technical Officer
01992 564476
* Please do not print this email unnecessarily.

For further information regarding Governace Directorate  please go to
http://www.eppingforestdc.gov.uk/ or alternatively click on the headed sections below that
will take you to the relevant website pages.

(Our reception opening times are now: 9:00am - 1:00pm)
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